
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Thank you for your on going support with Google Classroom and the daily 
tasks that have been set. As our pupils are now remote working and reliant on 
the Internet ,I am sending you some useful information about helping them to 
use it responsibly and safely. 
 
All three websites are recommended and give practical advice to parents and 
easy to follow technical guides: 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/staysafestayhome-tech-advice-
and-resources-to-support-families-at-
home/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIp6mL9pjH6AIV2JTVCh31DQRdEAAYASAAEgK
KH_D_BwE#latest  
 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 
 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
I hope you find this information useful and do not hesitate in contacting the 
school if you need further advice. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Mr Christopher Daw –  Online Safety Champion/Head of Year 6 
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